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Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Mai- Good Aternoon & Hoping you are having a great weekend!

Thank you for the update, regarding the next session. I included my wife in email, she is
owner of the building, I as a good husband just went to pay the $25 to request an extension,
she was at work at that time.. I didn't know it was going to take more than one session. So she
is the main point of contact as owner manager of the property.

Regarding the Engeeniers inspection, my wife scheduled for 10/22/2021 @ 2pm that was the
sooner available date. They were out a month on appointments.

Please let me and my wife know if you can please move the date to after the Engeeniers
inspection on 10/22/2021 @ 2pm.

Due to this situation that Engeeniers are super busy building the city.

Thanks again, I greatly appreciate your high caliber partnership. This is very nice that you
share the information about the loans to make property improvements, my wife's goal is to
give you a nice building for families to live, Happy, Safe and Healthy.

Greatly appreciate the city of Saint Paul.

Kindest Regards,

Romulo & Ines

On Fri, Oct 8, 2021, 12:32 PM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang(@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Hello Mr. Nieto,

See attached.

Mai Vang
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